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Catholic Primary School                              

Mrs Elaine Mannix, Head Teacher


Tuesday 15th February 2022

Quicksticks Hockey Tournament

Dear Parents and Carers,

Anne Harris our school sports coordinator has invited us to send a team or two teams of children to take part in a quicksticks tournament at Colyton Grammar School running from Tuesday 15th March for four weeks from 4pm to 5pm. The last session will be Tuesday 5th April.
 
We have managed to secure a coach to transport the children to and from this event.  Your child will need to wear their PE kit to school on these days to save changing time.  The coach will return to school at 5:30pm.  

I would like to know who is willing and able to take part in this tournament. We will need a minimum of six children for one team and twelve children for two teams. Please return the slip indicating that your child is keen to take part in the tournament and I will send a confirmation letter to parents confirming whether we have enough children to take part.

Please fill in and return the slip by Friday 17th February.

Yours sincerely


Mrs Rachel Burrough
PE COORDINATOR

														

[bookmark: _GoBack]My child 								 would like to take part in the quicksticks hockey tournament at Colyton Grammar School starting on Tuesday 15th March.  I will make sure I am at St Mary’s for collection at 5:30pm.

Unfortunately, my child 							 has other commitments so cannot take part in this tournament.

Signed									 	Date:				





Living, loving and learning with God
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